
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter for the week ending 19th July 2024 

This week we have loved having so many parents and carers onsite for Parent Teacher meetings as well as 

musical performances. Thak you for taking the time to come into school.  

Yesterday afternoon we held our end of Summer Term Celebration for pupils in the bilingual stream. Pupils in 

each class were recognised for the progress they have made this year in the core subjects.  

 

The holidays are coming! Pupils in our Nursery are very excited about this 
because it means that after a long rest, they will be heading off to big school 
in September. All week, pupils been talking about their new schools and what 
to expect. They also found time to talk about their holiday plans too and 
learned that lots pupils want to go to the beach if it stays sunny.  
 

Pupils in RW have had a lovely final full week in Reception. They too have 

been having exciting conversations about their next steps into Year One. 

Pupils enjoyed spending time with their new Class Teacher, Miss Fletcher this 

week. The pupils drew a picture of themselves and drew pictures of the 

things that are important to them.  

In RB, pupils have been reflecting on their learning over this busy and exciting year 

in Reception. During the week, they have looked at their first day and last day 

photos and reflected on how much they have changed. It was wonderful to hear 

them express confidence in the things they have learnt and also say what they want 

to do next year. 

Year 1 have loved participating in Maths Week this week.  They have been 

applying all their learning from Year 1 to different problems and activities. Pupils 

especially loved finding halves and quarters of different measuring jugs to concoct 

a magical potion. It was imperative that they measured with accuracy to create the 

potion and cast a spell! 



Year 2 enjoyed their DT sessions this week as they learnt how to use different 

stitches and practised their sewing skills. They then made their own animal puppets, 

inspired by their learning in English earlier this term on traditional tales.  

Pupils in Year 3 loved performing for their families this week during their concert 
and it was absolutely wonderful to see the talent on display.  On Wednesday, 
they enjoyed using our 'Now Press Play' immersive equipment.  They ventured back 
in time and visited parts of the Mediterranean. 
 
This week, 3B have enjoyed 
exploring fractions through various 
math games, such as Fraction Bingo. 
They learnt more about equivalent 
fractions. 

 
This week, pupils in Year 4 have enjoyed showing how much 

they have learnt when completing their double page spreads.   

As part of maths week, the pupils in 5S have been researching, 

designing and creating their own maths board games. They 

have worked excellently in their groups to come up with fun, 

imaginative and challenging games. 

Pupils in 5LT have also absolutely loved their 
maths week activities.  One of the main 
highlights has been watching the children plan 
and design their own maths board games. 
They have worked so well in groups to 
research, select a game and even create 
characters for their games.  
 
5B enjoyed their final week of the summer 
term with a cooking DT project. They began 

by learning about the range and reason behind the dietary needs of others. Pupils 
researched their meal (Tabbouleh), finding out its country of origin, traditions 
surrounding it and the source of the produce. They mixed vegetables and herbs into couscous, adding 
seasoning and olive oil to taste. 5B enjoyed the fruits of their labour and now have a greater confidence in 
cooking a healthy meal.  
 
Pupils in 6B had a fantastic final week at Belleville Wix Academy. They kept their mathematical skills active 
with some maths activities and puzzles, working as a team to solve the mystery. 6B spent a lot of time 
reminiscing on their time at school, sharing stories and memories. We wish them the very best of luck as they 
move on to their next adventures!  

Year 6 have had a fun-filled week on their 
school journey, to PGL Liddington. They 
participated in many fun and challenging 
activities, including a trapeze, buggy building 
and canoeing, testing their courage and 
resilience. We could not be prouder of how well 
the pupils represented our school and their 
politeness and kindness was commented on by 
the staff at the complex. The children have 

created life-lasting memories. 
Thank you to everyone who helped organise this awesome experience for our 
pupils. A special thank you to Mr Moran and Miss Marlow who generously gave up 
their time to accompany the children.  
 



Excellent Learners  

Congratulations to all our Excellent Learners this week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discover the Joy of Hockey! 

 
Calling all children! Have you ever wanted to try a fun, fast-paced sport? Now's your chance to discover the 
excitement of hockey! Whether you’re a seasoned player or have never held a stick before, London Wayfarers 
Hockey Club welcome boys and girls of all ages and abilities to join. 
 
Hockey is more than just a game—it's a great way to make new friends, stay active, and learn important life skills. 
Playing hockey helps you build teamwork, develop discipline, and improve your coordination. Plus, there's nothing 
quite like the thrill of scoring your first goal or making a great save! 
 
Come and join us for our end of summer hockey camps in Dulwich or our Club Open Day in Battersea Park on 1st 

September. For more information and on how to get started, please visit Junior Section - London Wayfarers 

Hockey Club  

We can't wait to see you out there! 🏒🥅 
 
London Wayfarers  
 
 

Communication  

Our communication table should signpost you to the right person to deal with any 

queries you have, no matter how small or trivial you think they may be.   

Nut Free School  

Please remember that we are a Nut Free site. There are pupils onsite with allergies and we must 

all do our best to keep these pupils safe at all times when onsite. 

Prepared for the Day  

Please ensure your child has suitable clothing in school and sunscreen. Getting outside is very 

important at BWA and we plan to have both PE and play outside in all weathers.  

 

Dates to Remember  

End of Summer term  

• English Stream – Wednesday 24th July at 1:45pm 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.                                                                       Miss Henry     

https://www.londonwayfarers.com/members-info/junior-section-overview/
https://www.londonwayfarers.com/members-info/junior-section-overview/
https://www.bellevillewix.org.uk/contact-us/complaints/

